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This bill is far too vague. There is nothing written to prevent overstep or provide any 

protection for FFL’s. This is just another tax and attempt to further box out large and 

small FFL’s from being able to operate. This is an attempt to litigate against all law 

abiding FFL’s instead of going after the few that are not law abiding.   Instead of 

writing more laws that are ineffective in stopping problems, use what you have 

already put in place. There is no way I can support litigation that is so vague and 

allows for tremendous over reach without checks and balances for the FFL’s.  


